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DATES 

May 

Friday 28th break up for half term  

 

June 

Monday 7th return to school 

Friday 25th staff training day, 

  school closed  to pupils 

Monday 28th staff training day; 

  school closed  to pupils 

July 

Friday 23rd break up for Summer holiday 
 

TSA Plant Sale 
Despite the soggy weather last 

Saturday, the TSA raised £155 at 

the plant sale.  Thank you to 

everyone who went along and a big thank you 

to Simon Bates for organising it all. 
 

Drop-off and Pick-up 

Reminder 
Please can we remind parents to 

keep their younger children 

with them when they are dropping off and 

collecting.  Some younger children have been 

playing on the trim trail and at this time we 

still need to ensure we are keeping the one-

way system in place to keep everyone safe.  

Many thanks for your continued support. 
 

Lateness 
The school gates are opened at 8.50m and 

close at 9.00am.  Please can we ask parents to 

get their children to school within the 10-

minute window.  Lateness is very disruptive 

for the teaching staff 

and the rest of the class 

as well as the office.  

Thank you. 
 

Pyjamarama Day 
We raised a total of £173 

for The Book Trust last 

Friday.  Thank you to everyone who donated 

and we hope everyone had a great day! 
 

School Events 
During this term we are 

usually very busy with lots of 

different events – sports day, 

transition day, visits for our 

new Reception children, plays and leavers 

parties.  We are really hoping to be able to hold 

as many of these as possible because they are 

so important for everyone in our school 

community.  However, it is likely that they will 

look and feel different even if we are able to 

go ahead, and we will not be able to confirm any 

of these events until we have the go-ahead 

from the DfE in our guidance.  Obviously we 

are following government updates regarding 

the roadmap very carefully as these will 

determine a lot of what we are able to do.  We 

really want to be able to welcome parents into 

school, but we also want to keep everyone as 

safe as we can.  We are starting to make 

tentative dates for events and will let you 

know as soon as we can, even though they will 

be provisional dates for the time being. We 

thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 

School Pond Area 
We would like to renovate and 

rejuvenate our pond area and 

we are looking for 

parents/carers that are 

landscapers and would be able to quote costs 

and provide ideas to enhance the area. 

Please contact the office if you can help! 
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